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June 18, 2020 
 
LF PCN A0183:  Notification of MCASE+ Unslotted Black Dash marking 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As part of our continuous improvement process to support our customers, Littelfuse is taking the following actions for the 
MCASE+ Unslotted fuses: 
 
Littelfuse will add a black dash between the rating mark in the fuse cover for the MCASE+ Unslotted products. This action 
is being taken to clarify the difference between the series Slotted (.PXPS) and Unslotted (.PXP).  It will support as a visual 
“Pokayoke” for customers usage. This adjustment will have no impact on the Form, Fit, or Function of the product. 
 

Current                                                      New 

 

                      
 
This will be a running change and we will start producing parts with the adjusted rating marking by September 28, 2020. 

 
Impacted Materials: 
 

Product Series Style / Description 

0695015.PXP FUSE - MCASE+ 32VDC UNSLOTTED 15A 

0695020.PXP FUSE - MCASE+ 32VDC UNSLOTTED 20A 

0695025.PXP FUSE - MCASE+ 32VDC UNSLOTTED 25A 

0695030.PXP FUSE - MCASE+ 32VDC UNSLOTTED 30A 

0695040.PXP FUSE - MCASE+ 32VDC UNSLOTTED 40A 

0695900.PXP SHUNT - MCASE+ 32VDC UNSLOTTED 

 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions.   We will be pleased to answer 
any questions you may have.   Thank you for your continued support. 
            


